
NOTICE OF STATE CIVIL SERVICE APPEALS BOARD MEETING 
 
 The State Civil Service Appeals Board will be meeting on October 17, 2024 at 9 a.m. in 
Room 400 of the Burton Cross Office Building, 111 Sewell Street, Augusta Maine.  The agenda 
for the meeting includes: 1) review and approval of minutes of May 23, 2024, meeting; 2) adoption 
of proposed procedural rule; 3) update on Civil Service Appeals Board website; 4) discussion of 
scheduling and other operational issues. The public is invited to attend the public portions of this 
meeting.   

 

The proposed procedural rule is available on the Civil Service Appeals Board website: 
https://www.maine.gov/bhr/state-employees/state-civil-service-appeals-board#proposed-
rulemaking  

 

For further information or assistance, please contact breanna.m.gorneau@maine.gov 
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